
Submitter: Bill Duncan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

This is a terrible path to choose.  Please do not pass this bill.  It will ruin the livability 

of our beautiful state. We will be flooded with freeloaders from around the world. 


